
COMHAIRLE NAN EILEAN SIAR:  26 NOVEMBER 2024 

Notice of Motion 

Proposed by Cllr Gordon Murray, seconded by Cllr Calum Maclean 

 

That the council having taken full account of the petition signed by approximately 2,000 
people regarding the opening of Tesco's store in Stornoway on the Lord's Day and also 
having taken into account the views of the Stornoway Community Council on the Lord's 
Day opening of the Tesco store as well as recognising the strength of feeling expressed at 
the well-attended meeting in the Stornoway Town Hall on the 8th November on the 
question of the opening of Tesco on the Lord's Day, fully endorses and supports the views 
set out in the petition, the decision of the Stornoway Community council and the 
unanimous opposition to Tesco opening at the public meeting held in the town hall and 
recognises the division in the community caused by the decision by Tesco to open on the 
Lord's Day. 

 


